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From: Green Party of Pima County
To: COB_mail
Cc: Katrina Martinez; Vanessa Figueroa; Karima Wicks APC #069; Matt Smith PC #017
Subject: Appointment of Karima Wicks as the GPPC"s new Election Integrity Commission Commissioner
Date: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:33:12 PM

You don't often get email from pimagreens@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

Green Party of Pima County
March 19, 2025

 

To:

Melissa Manriquez

Clerk of the Board

Pima County Board of Supervisors

33 N Stone Avenue, Suite 100

Tucson, AZ 85701-1404

COB_mail@pima.gov

 

Cc:

Katrina Martinez, Deputy Clerk, Pima County Board of Supervisors

Vanessa Figueroa, Admin Services Manager, Pima County Elections

Karima Wicks, GPPC EIC Commissioner appointee

Matt Smith, outgoing GPPC EIC Commissioner

 

Subject: Green Party of Pima County’s appointment of Karima Wicks to the Pima
County Election Integrity Commission

 

Dear Ms. Manriquez,
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The Green Party of Pima County is pleased to appoint Karima Wicks as the Green
Party’s new Commissioner on the Pima County Election Integrity
Commission(EIC). We would also like to take this opportunity to thank
outgoing GPPC EIC Commissioner Matt Smith for his service on this body.

 

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Chairperson:  
Kira Ogola     
        
Secretary:  
Mike Cease    
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